
I am a retired child care provider living in Lorane, Oregon. I am 
personally feeling the effects of the climate crisis with potential 
wild fires and droughts and population changes in the summer, 
and a constant worry about severe weather and lack of electricity 
in the winter. I also have learned a lot recently about the 
inequities of our government and how precarious our democracy 
is.  It is more and more clear to me that how we all live our 
lives, including the decisions we make regarding the running of 
the State of Oregon have a tremendous impact on the existential 
crises we are facing regarding the whole planet and all of the 
people, animals and plants which live on it. 
That is why it is so important that we pass HB 4115 to insure 
that there is full transparency regarding the holdings of the 
Oregon Treasury to insure that we are investing in ways that 
match our state’s needs and our values. 
Thank you, 
Kyle Rolnick


